
Outdoor Seating for Garth’s Brew Bar 
 
Garth’s Brew Bar hopes to provide an outdoor seating option for its guests. Within the building 
drawing, you will see our intention of having small, square table tops with chairs that keep us 
within occupancy level. We would work to keep the selected chairs and table comfortable and 
stable for the guests as well as close to the building to provide as much space as possible for 
passersby.  
 
There will NOT be any outdoor amplified music or sound.  
 
We intend to have four tables and eight chairs. 
 
Below you will find some options of outdoor tables and chairs that are directional of the seating 
Garth’s would provide. Additionally, photos are shown below to display that there is significant 
space for pedestrians. In the photos below, the table is a massive 30x30 with a 6’1” person with 
legs exaggeratedly extended as far out as possible with pedestrians walking by to display the 
significant space between the area of walkability and the seating. Now imagine smaller chairs 
and tables tucked tighter to the building and there is no question it will not interfere with 
pedestrian walking. 
 
Also shown below are some options for café seating barriers. Final selection will remain on 
brand of the soft premium scale of the bar, easy to disassemble and store, and approved by 
ULI. Photos below with barriers are only representative of barriers and not seats. 
 
Garth’s Brew Bar intends to make the outdoor seating available within its normal business 
hours (M: closed, T-T: 4-10, F: 4-12, S: 12-12, S:12-10) provided there is good weather. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 


